
We’re in this together.  
We’ll get through it together.

COVID-19

Date: November 23, 2020 

Masks are required for your 
home care visit 

•	 You and your healthcare worker must both wear a mask 
during visits when you cannot keep 2 metres (6 feet) apart

•	 Anyone else in your home must also wear a mask if they 
cannot keep 2 metres (6 feet) apart

•	 You will be offered a mask when your healthcare worker 
arrives

•	 Before arriving, your healthcare worker will screen you for 
COVID-19 symptoms

•	 Please also wash or sanitize your hands before and after 
every home care visit

•	 If you have any questions about wearing a mask, please 
ask your home care case manager or visit ahs.ca/covid.


